
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 
4th August, 2021                                                                                                                      Cir_2021-22/ADM-3 
 

Dear Parents 

We are happy to announce that we are celebrating 75th Independence Day at School (on the Campus). We would like to 

encourage our students to showcase their talent on this occasion. Kindly fill the Google Form attached herewith  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1i5BcXM5jP8wgEHjThEAyQZ6e_wf7UOVUpol38yk1mws/edit 

Note :- 

 Please note that the practice (1-2 hours) for the same shall be carried out on the Campus. 

 You have to drop and pick your child from the Campus, for the same 

 Exact timing for practice shall be informed later. 

 
 
Regards 

 
I.R. Bhatia 
(Principal-SDJIS) 

 

 

 

 

 


